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Linking our Art and DT skills we 
have been working on lino prints of 
‘The Great Wave off Kanagawa’ by 
Hokusai. These are now being 
printed onto fabric and we have 
been working on our sewing skills 
ready to make cushions. We will 
also be using tie dye to create the 
back piece of fabric for our 
cushions. 

 

 

In maths, we have been learning short multiplication method to 
multiply 2 and 3-digit numbers by a 1-digit number. Next week we 
will be continuing to look at multiplication by learning about factor 
pairs before moving on to look at division. 
 
In English this week we have been focusing on grammar and have been looking at 
paragraphs and the use of apostrophes. We will be writing reports about orangutans 
using all of the information we have found out.   
 
Home learning project: 
 
A piece of rainforest project learning has been set on Google Classroom this week 
and is due in on Monday 11th December. If you are having any problems accessing 
Google Classroom, please let me know.  
 
Home learning  

 Read at least 5 times a week and record this in new reading record books. 
This will be checked every Friday. There is now a new incentive in place for 
reading 5 times a week. Every time that your child records 5 times a week 
reading they will be given a raffle ticket. These raffle tickets will all be placed 
into a box across the term and at the end of the term one ticket will be pulled 
out and this child will receive our new ‘Reading Star’ trophy which they can 
keep for the term.   

 Mathletics – new activities, linked to the learning we have been doing in class, 
will be added every Monday afternoon.  

 TTRS 


